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BOARD COMMITTEES 
 
 

It is the policy of the Gore Board of Education that all committee work will normally be accomplished 
through members of the board sitting as a committee of the whole, There will be no standing or 
permanent committees, If a temporary committee is appointed, it will serve only for the time needed to 
accomplish its purpose. Committee recommendations will be advisory only. 


